
 

QCT Board Meeting, 4 December 2020: 

Outcomes summary 

The Board’s eighth and final ordinary meeting for the year was again held by videoconference.  The 
Board: 

• confirmed themes emerging from discussion at the previous meeting of strategic priorities for 
the remaining two years of the current Strategic Plan 

• approved the QCT 2021 budget for submission to the Minister 
• approved the QCT research plan for 2021 
• appointed a member (Dr O’Brien) to the QCT Professional Standards Committee to replace 

retiring member Ms Olsson 
• appointed six members (with three to act at any one time) as decision makers on behalf of the 

Board between the final meeting for 2020 and the first meeting in 2021 
• considered and provided feedback on plans for marking the fiftieth anniversary in 2021 of a 

teacher registration authority in Queensland 
• considered the QCT’s results in the 2020 Working for Queensland survey 
• noted the financial report for October 2020 
• noted the quarterly report for Q3 2020 on the QCT’s performance 
• endorsed the continued status of two members (Ms Blair and Ms Power) as ‘practising 

teachers’ during planned secondments to non-school based positions for one term each in 
2021 

• noted reports from the Chair and the Director, reports from QCT committees, and updates on 
various other activities and aspects of the QCT’s work. 

-------------------------------------------------ENDS---------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 


